
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 16th March 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Today we hosted our World Book Day celebrations which saw 

staff and children dress up as their favourite literary 

characters. Mrs Tarbuck, as the amazing suffragette 

Emmeline Pankhurst, hosted a lovely assembly with pupils 

trying to guess who the teacher’s favourite childhood books 

were and a number of children won prizes (along with Ms. Holley 

from the staff) for their costumes. Pupils were also able to use 

some of their school bank money to buy books from our sale and 

Nathan, an actor who has been with us before, led drama workshops throughout the 

school.  

 

Next week sees seven of Ms Koenig’s class (Y4) travel to the University of East Anglia 

to take on some Church of England school’s from Essex in a debating challenge. 

Twelve of our Y5 & Y6 children are also travelling with me to Trinity Hall College 

Cambridge for the launch of our ‘Brilliant Club’. I know all of the children would like to 

go but there is a very strict cap on numbers and also a set of criteria that those 

selected must meet, so apologies to those not going. Alongside those trips next week, 

Y3 are visiting Shakespeare’s Globe Theatre as part of their Tudor project. So you can 

see we are always busy at St. Luke’s trying to give the children great learning 

opportunities. 
 

Year 3&4 parents: see overleaf for the dates/times for your children’s Easter 

production of ‘The Three Trees’, which is a story of some trees that are involved with 

the life of Jesus which the children are practising furiously! 
 

After School Clubs: Last week next week 
 

Parents’ Evenings: Tuesday & Wednesday, 27-28th March, 3-6pm 
 

Next Thursday morning, 22nd March, we are hosting a coffee morning with our local 

authority School Nurse Matilda as a guest. If you would like to discuss any health 

issues relating to your child(ren), please feel free to drop in for an informal chat.  
 

Finally, it wouldn’t be the end of a week without a report of more sporting success for 

the school as our boys won two 9-a-side matches against Ranelagh Primary to keep them 

at the top of their group and on course to play in the finals in May – well done boys! 

 

Have a peaceful weekend. 

 

Matt Hipperson 



 

 

 

Upcoming Diary Dates 
 

Tues. 20th March………………… Y4 debating Competition 
Wed 21st March…………………. Y3 visit to the Globe Theatre 
Thurs. 22nd March………………. ‘Brilliant Club’ visit to Trinity Hall Cambridge 
Thurs 22nd March……………… Coffee Morning with School Nurse 
Mon 26th March…………………. Y3&4 Easter production for parents 2.15pm 
Tues 27th March…………………. Y3&4 Easter production for parents 9.15am 

 

Tues & Wed 27th & 28th March - Parent Meetings 3-6pm 
School closes for Easter @ 1pm Thurs 29th March 


